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Senator Amy Klobachar
425 Dirksen Senate Building
Washington, DC 20510

Dear Senator Klobachar,

I am writing to you with a heavy heart in the wake of the tragedy at Annunciation 
Catholic School in Minneapolis. As a member of this community, I am grieving 
alongside so many families and neighbors. But I am also determined to call for action—
because we cannot allow preventable tragedies like this to continue.

That is why I urge you to support Ethan’s Law, which would establish a federal safe 
storage requirement for firearms. The research is clear: safe storage saves lives. By 
reducing access to unsecured guns, we can prevent accidental shootings, impulsive 
acts of violence, and tragedies that devastate families forever.

Please, Senator Klobachar, stand with Minnesota families and help prevent future 
tragedies by supporting Ethan’s Law. This is a commonsense step that will save lives, 
and our children cannot wait.

Thank you for listening, and for your commitment to protecting the people of 
Minnesota.

Sincerely,


